
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: May 14, 2019  

8.17 - Laurier Lake Residents                

 

Request 

Brian Striethorst and Warren Smith, residents at Laurier Lake, are expressing their 

concerns about the level of Laurier Lake rising again this year and are requesting 

that the beaver deceiver be checked to ensure it is working. 

 

Mr. Smith has also outlined concerns in his letter regarding the Elk Point Library.      

 
 
 
 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Council to provide direction.  

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant 


